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Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 7   Participants – 198
· Section 7 IAVAT Resectioning Meeting – Seneca HS, Seneca – 11
· Section 9 IAVAT Winter Meeting, Pontiac- 16

· Section 6 IAVAT Winter Meeting, Kaneland HS, 10

· KARVES EFE Advisory Committee Presentation, Kankakee, 23

· Made For Excellence North workshops, 65

· Section 10 IAVAT Winter Meeting, Clifton, 13
· Heart of Illinois Conference Teacher Inservice, Heyworth, 60

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 8
· FCAE Staff Meeting - Illinois FFA Center, Springfield 

· ILCAE Teleconference – IAA Building, Bloomington

· Made for Excellence Conference – Oak Brook Hills Resort, Oak Brook

· District II FFA Parliamentary Procedure CDE – John Wood CC, Perry

· FFA Alumni Annual Meeting – Northfield Inn, Springfield  

· Burlington-Central Ag Program Startup meeting, Burlington

· Huntley HS Ag Program Re-Start Meeting, Huntley

· Region 2 EFE System Director Meeting, Sterling

Other Activities

· Prepared packets for section IAVAT Winter meetings.

· Prepared materials for MFE North workshop, KARVES advisory meeting, and Burlington-Central Ag Department Restart meeting.

· Reviewed and processed amended IFGA budgets.

· Updated the teacher candidate/vacancy pages on the agriculturaleducation.org website.

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

Miles Traveled - 2749
Commentary

There is a push by many people in Eastern Kankakee County to restart Ag Education in the general area, and schools have begun talking to each other about options. Many teachers liked the switch to an idea exchange at MFE from Ag Quiz Bowl. The Burlington Administration seems very favorable to the Ag Department restart, and we are expecting to hire in the 08-09 school year. Most District 2 sections are being very positive about the resectioning process, and I see very few people resisting the change. 












